NOTICE OF VACANCY

RODEO SANITARY DISTRICT

The Rodeo Sanitary District announces that, effective June 13, 2023, a vacancy exists
on the Board of Directors.

Pursuant to California Code Section 1780, the Board is seeking qualified applicants to
serve as an appointed Director for the remainder of the term in office, which will expire
in December 2024, after the general election in November 2024.

Interested individuals must reside within the boundaries of Rodeo Sanitary District and
be registered voters in the County of Contra Costa.

Written resumes and/or statements of qualifications submitted for the position will be
received at the District office, 800 San Pablo Avenue, Rodeo, CA 94572 through 3:30
p.m. on July 17, 2023.

Applicants will be notified by District staff to interview with the Administrative Committee
on July 25, 2023. The Board will interview the recommended candidate at the Tuesday
August 8, 2023 1:00 PM Board meeting at John Swett Unified School District, 400
Parker Avenue, Rodeo, CA. 94572. For more information, contact Rodeo Sanitary
District at (510) 799-2970.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE RODEO SANITARY DISTRICT

Richard Frakes, Secretary

Posted 06/14/2023



